
Mr. Fob(~rt C. :;1 c:vc:,ns 
One Grr::en l~-i dlJe R03d 
pittsford, N.Y. 14534 

9 Peachtree Lane 
Roslyn, N.Y. 11576 
April 8, 1980 

I am attClclling copies of my letter to the Department of 
Environmental Conservation and their reply dated April 2nd. 

It looks as 1ho11gh F>HJle Lake has, so far, escuped the 
evil effects of acid rain and I thought you would be 
interested in n:;ading the results of the department's survey. 

Your letter of October 30th about the "good" algae is 
most interesting. V'men I get 10 the lake this summer I'll 
check into the idea of installing a ceramic filter on the 
intake valve of the hose that draws from the lake. 

In your letter you mention the names and addresses of 
the people on our side of the lake. Since we are on the 
island, I'm not quite sure where you mean. If you are 
referring to the cottages on the part of the lake that is 
West of the viaduct the only names I know are the Stantons 
near the bridge and Fred Martin who has the cottage nearest 
to the outlet. His addr-ess should be in the membership list 
as should be the Stanton's. rrhe others I don't know. 

We are hoping to be able to be at the lake for about four 
weeks starting the middle of July, so perhaps we can have some 
conversations during that time - at least at the annual 

meeting. 
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Sincerely, 
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Alfred E. Runge 


